

From: Deputy Vice Chancellor, Professor Catherine Harper

Direct Line: (01243) 816 030 E-mail: c.harper@chi.ac.uk

Tel: +44 (0) 1243 816000 Fax: +44 (0) 1243 816080

Bishop Otter Campus, College Lane, Chichester, West Sussex PO19 6PE UK

www.chi.ac.uk

10 January 2019

Stand Alone 34B York Way London **N19AB**

Dear Sir or Madam,

The University of Chichester believes passionately that higher education should be open to everyone who has the ability and potential to benefit from it, regardless of age, ethnicity, disability or family background. In addition, we are committed to providing a supportive and positive environment for all our students. We are therefore proud to take the Stand Alone Pledge to demonstrate our commitment to estranged students.

We have for many years recognised the additional financial and support challenges faced by estranged students and provide priority access to the University's Hardship Fund and compassionate consideration to 24/7 accommodation. Our Student Wellbeing Services have always been readily accessible to all our students.

In addition, as a result of this pledge, we undertake to enhance our support of estranged students as follows:

- Where an estranged student has self-identified and wishes to have additional support, we will offer both a named point of contact with the Student Money Advice Service and a named point of contact with the Student Wellbeing Adviser Team.
- We will increase the awareness of the challenges faced by estranged students and of the support available to them by including new elements in staff training and by regular publicity campaigns.

We will endeavour to work with Stand Alone to identify further areas of development, to promote our activities on behalf of estranged students, and to share the advice you are able to provide. To this end, we have appointed Dave Corcoran, Director of Student Support and Transition, as our Pledge Champion.

Yours faithfully,

Professor Catherine Harper Deputy Vice-Chancellor





